
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Status  June 2022 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 

Design  100% March 2022 
Construction 0% Fall 2022 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

This project is a result of the overall recommendations of the Transportation Master 
Plan to create 10’ wide urban shared-use paths where possible which will eventually 
connect citywide. This project will result in a 10’ urban shared-use path beginning 
from SR 89A and Pinon Drive to 300’ south of 89A. 

Status: Construction started July 05, 2022.  Project should be completed by Fall 2022. 

For a copy of this update, or updates for other projects, visit the projects website at: 
www.sedonaaz.gov/CIP. 
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KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant: Shephard-Wesnitzer, Inc 

Contractor: Summit Construction 

Timing: July construction start 

Construction Challenges: 

 

 

 

Project Manager: 
Keith Lay 
(928) 203-5125 
KLay@SedonaAZ.gov 

 

City Engineer: 
J. Andy Dickey, PE 
(928) 203-5039 
ADickey@SedonaAZ.gov   
 
 
$  FY22 Project Budget: $ TBD 
     Total Project Budget: $ TBD 
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